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PA FBLA--Bruce Boncal

From: adviserlist-bounces@mailman.intradatechnologies.com on behalf of PA FBLA--Bruce 
Boncal <bboncal@pafbla.us>

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 5:43 PM
To: adviserlist@mailman.intradatechnologies.com
Subject: [Adviserlist] NLC Alert #10 -- Seeking Judges for the National Leadership Conference
Attachments: ATT00001.txt

Importance: High

Dear FBLA Advisers/Guests/Chaperones Attending the NLC (and Those Not Attending Also) 
 
The national office is seeking judges for the 2018 National Leadership Conference in Baltimore. 
This is the national office’s alert: 
 
Competitive Event Judges—Incentive Program 
Our students need the help of business professionals and/or former FBLA-PBL members to judge the Competitive Events 
Program. In an attempt to secure the necessary judges for this year’s NLC, the National Office is reimplementing the 
Incentive Program. Each chapter providing recruited judges will receive a check following the conference for each judge 
recruited, for every session they judge. Your chaperones are also welcome to participate in this program! There will be 
an additional section on the Signup Form for judges to indicate which school has recruited them.  
Please note: Advisers and current students are not allowed to serve as judges. Your assistance in spreading the word will 
be very much appreciated. For more information, visit www.fbla.org/judges 
 
If you go to this link, http://www.fbla-pbl.org/judges/, folks can check out: 

1. The Judging Process Overview Video 
2. Event Category Breakdown 
3. Sign-up Button 

 
For those in the southern part of Pennsylvania closer to Baltimore, encourage those you know to consider judging on 
either June 29 or June 30. 
 
Bruce Boncal 
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